
Bishop Luers High School 
 

Thomas J. Eckrich Memorial Scholarship Fund 
2018-2019 

 
      Who: One student at Bishop Luers High School registered in a Fort Wayne  

        area or Bishop Luers feeder school Catholic parish. 
      What: To recognize and reward a student who exemplifies their Catholic 
                  faith by being involved in Peer Ministry, service in Key Club,  
                  or Future Business Leaders of America. 
Benefits:  One $500 award per year to a deserving student as stated  

        in the statement above. 

 
        To qualify for this scholarship a student must fulfill the following requirements: 
 
 Student must: 
  • be registered at Bishop Luers High School 
   • have paid the registration fee 
            • be active within the parish or at Bishop Luers as a Server,  
               Eucharistic Minister, Reader, volunteer in a religious 
                        education program, or other parish activity or service 
                     •  have C+ average or above and submit a copy of third quarter report card 
           •  submit a one page double spaced essay stating why he/she chose  
                        to attend Bishop Luers High School.  Please include your activities 
                        in  your parish or school as mentioned above. 
  
          Students must complete an application each year. 
 
          This application must be completed and returned with his/her essay to the Business 
          Office at  Bishop Luers High School by May 30, 2018. 
 
 

     Bishop Luers High School 
    Thomas J. Eckrich Memorial Scholarship  
      2018-2019 
 
Student Applicant Name ___________________________________________ 
 
Address _________________________________________ 
  Street                                City, State            Zip 
 
Current School _____________________________ 
 
Grade enrolling in 2018-2019 (circle one)   9   10   11   12 
 

Bishop Luers High School • 333 East Paulding Road • Fort Wayne, IN • 46816 
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